HEALTH CARE AGENCY M E M 0 EMERGENCY MEDICAL SERVICES

DATE: January 23, 2015
TO: ORANGE COUNTY EMS DISTRIBUTION LIST
)
FROM: Sam J. Stratton, MD, MPH
Medical Director, HCA/Emergency rvices

SUBJECT: RECALL OF SPECIFIC LOTS OF IV NORMAL SALINE SOLUTION

Orange County EMS received notification of recall of certain 250 mL bags of normal saline
manufactured by Hospira, Inc:

NDC # 0409-7983-02
Lot # 44-002-JT
Expiration: Aug 1, 2016

This memorandum is to advise all Orange County EMS providers to check supplies of normal
saline and if any of the above described solution is found, to remove those from service and
contact your distributor (pharmacy or pharmaceutical supplier).

Please refer to the attached Food and Drug Administration alert for more detailed information.
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